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Hello,

I am very concerned about the long-term, environmental effects of fracking and I fear that
our governments are more concerned with short-term political gain. The panel members of
this inquiry present an impressive combined CV and I trust that all  possible, and
foreseeable, long-term impacts will be adequately addressed. Of course, not everything is
foreseeable (and hindsight is a wonderful thing). 

Best regards,

Yvonne Werner

Yvonne Werner 
Submission #227
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